
Last year’s Walkathon raised a total of HK$2.29 million.

In the academic year 2022/ 2023, your generous support has 
enabled SPCC Charitable Trust to make grants to the College and 
Primary School (“SPCC”), for various programmes and initiatives, 
including:

• Outward Bound for P5 students

• Scholarships

• Educational psychologist and additional social work service

• e-Learning and e-Library

• Staff development

• Dance, music, sports and theatre training

• Leadership training and moral education

• International Sports Conference

• Participated Robofest World Championship

We need your continuous support. Please complete the Registration/Sponsorship Form and Polo Shirt 
Order Form.

Free Gift
A complimentary spray mist sports bottle will be given to each purchased polo shirt, on a first-come, first-
served basis. Availability is limited.

The Council of St. Paul’s Co-educational College Charitable Trust (“SPCC Charitable Trust” or “Trust”) was established in January 1999 
for the specific purpose of accepting donations in order to give financial support to SPCC. The Trust has obtained Section 88 of the 
Inland Revenue Ordinance Exemption which gives donors the ability to claim tax relief in Hong Kong for donations made to SPCC 
Charitable Trust.

WALKATHON 2023/2024
Walkathon at Morning Trail, The Peak: 10:00 am, 12 November 2023 




